
Invitation to SASUP Training Week 2025 – Join Us! 

 

 

Greetings from Portugal! 

We are pleased to invite you to the 1st International Staff Training Week 2025, organised by 
the Social Services of the University of Porto, in the city of Porto, Portugal, from 01 to 05 
September 2025. 

The aim of the 1st International Week of the Social Services of the University of Porto 
(SASUP) is to promote a place for exchange and sharing of experiences between 
professionals from different higher education institutions, with a focus on student support 
areas such as social services, health, accommodation, food, international mobility, and 
other support services essential for the well-being and integration of students. 

The Week also has as its purpose: 

• Celebrate the 60th anniversary of SASUP, reflecting on its trajectory and the positive 
impact it has had on the lives of generations of students, fostering the 
internationalisation of these University of Porto services. 

• Discuss current issues relevant to social programmes in the context of higher 
education, including new challenges and good practices in areas such as student 
support, mental health and international mobility. 

To promote the exchange of knowledge and experiences between professionals and 
collaborators in student support services at higher education institutions, with a view to 
improving the quality of the services provided. 

Strengthen collaboration within the EUGLOH (European Universities Alliance for Global 
Health) network, encouraging partnerships in the field of global health and student well-
being. 

Please consult the provisory programme attached. 

  

We look forward to welcoming you to Porto for an enriching and engaging week! 

• Registration for the 1st International Week of the Social Services of the University of 
Porto: 
https://eventix.up.pt/up/staff-week-search/ 

https://eventix.up.pt/up/staff-week-search/


• Event dates: 01 to 05 September 2025 

• Location: University of Porto Social Services 

For detailed information, please send an email to: 
staffweek@sas.up.pt 

  

1st International Week of the Social Services of the University of Porto (SASUP) - SASUP 
STAFF WEEK 

  

Hosting Higher 
Education 
Institution: 

University of Porto – Social Services 

Institution website: https://www.up.pt/portal/pt/sasup/  

Country: Portugal 

Language: English 

Dates: Monday, 1 September, 2025 to Friday, 05 September, 2025 

Registration fee: 100€ 

Maximum number 
of participants: 

20 

Deadline for 
applying: 

Thursday, 15 May, 2025 

Accommodation: Participants in Staff Week will have access to accommodation 
in the university residence, the price of which they will pay 

mailto:staffweek@sas.up.pt
https://www.up.pt/portal/pt/sasup/


directly. For more detailed information on the booking process 
and prices, please contact staffweek@sas.up.pt. 

  

---------------------------------------------------- 

Academic greetings, 

The Sasup Staff Week Working Group  
satffweek@sas.up.pt | www.sas.up.pt 
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